
2017/18 End of Season Banquet Celebration 
 

The Board 33 Banquet Committee is pleased to announce the date and location 
for the upcoming 2018 season ending banquet celebration. Based upon 
the positive reviews from last year's event, we will again hold our special evening 
at the beautiful and conveniently-located   
Clubhouse at the Galloping Hill Golf Course.  This special night is designed to 
recognize our officiating accomplishments.  
 

Thursday March 29, 2018 
Clubhouse at the Galloping Hill Golf Course 

3 Golf Drive Kenilworth, NJ 07033 
Cocktail Hour – 6:30pm            Dinner – 7:30pm 

 
This evening is our opportunity as an officiating board to enjoy each other’s 
company off the court, while sharing some laughs and stories from a season of 
hard work. As part of this celebration we will recognize the achievements of 
fellow officials with the presentation of our major awards (Cuccinello 
Distinguished Service Award, Cartotto Dedication to Basketball Award, and the 
Corrigan Memorial Award), post season honors, and some other special 
surprises.  
This opportunity allows our membership the chance to spend an enjoyable 
evening catching up with old acquaintances, and provide our young and 
aspiring officials with the ability to network with other officials, assignors, and 
members of the organization who will be in attendance. We look forward to 
seeing all our members for what will surely be a great evening! Reserve your spot 
in advance and take advantage of lower pricing ($55) by registering and paying 
on-line by visiting the Board 33 website and clicking on the “Banquet “link.    
Payment can be submitted with checks or money orders. The deadline for 
advance registration is Friday, March 16th. Walk-ins will be permitted ($75) on 
the evening of the event. We look forward to seeing everyone at our year-
end celebration!  
 
Dennis Allocco-Chairman  
& Banquet Committee  
 


